
Dear Residents, 

[Update] Drainage Cleaning at Communal Areas 

As informed by the Estates Office (EO), please note that high-pressure jet 
cleaning will be carried out in the Halls next week.  The details are as follows:  

Period:    8 - 9 May 2024 (Wednesday to Thursday); 
from 9am to 6pm  

Affected Areas:  Drains at the communal areas on the Roof Top and 
19/F   

During the aforementioned period, a high-pressure water jet cleaner will be 
used.  As a result, occasional disturbances such as noise in the vicinity of the 
affected areas are expected.   For your safety, please stay away from the 
affected areas and follow the notices or instructions provided on-site. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the above arrangement, please email 
us at ughall@hkbu.edu.hk or call 3411 2600. 
 
Thank you for your attention. 
 
Regards, 
Undergraduate Halls 
Office of Student Affairs 

Join UGH WhatsApp Community to receive the first-hand information. 
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